GOODWIN FREIGHT SERVICES P/L

A.B.N. 98 006 500 849 A.C.N. 006

PO Box 61, KANIVA, VIC, 3419

Рн: (03) 5393 1383

EMAIL: simon.goodwin@goodwinfreight.com.au

West Wimmera Shire Council 25 Baker Street Kaniva VIC 3419

Dear Shire Councillors,

Our transport depot at 30 Dennis Merretts Road, Lillimur has visitors often from Melbourne and Adelaide and truck drivers who are not locals. These visitors most times have a lot of trouble finding our site as there are too many similar road names. Please see the attached map showing our location and the other three other Merretts roads that join onto the Lillimur-Yearinga/Murrawong Road.

To fix this situation we propose changing our road name to something unique and request it to be "Calibre Road" which we feel is fitting as the West Wimmera Pistol Club range is also on our site. The word Calibre is derived from the Latin "qua libra" meaning "what weight", which I think suits a transport company too.

All other landholders on this road support this request and you can see their letters of support attached.

Regards,

Simon Goodwin



Sporting Shooters Association of Australia West Wimmera Pistol Club Inc. NHILL BRANCH V13 VIC.



West Wimmera Shire Council 25 Baker Street Kaniva VIC 3419

Dear Shire Councillors,

As our club shooting range is on property adjoined to Dennis Merretts Road we support Goodwin Freight Services proposal to change the road name to "Calibre".

Regards,

John Goodwin Public Officer GOODWIN BROS.

A.B.N. 98 158 805 436 PO Box 61, Kaniva, Vic, 3419. Ph: 0401 107 919

Email: goodwinbros@internode.on.net

West Wimmera Shire Council 25 Baker Street Kaniva VIC 3419

Dear Shire Councillors,

As a landholder with property adjoined to Dennis Merretts Road I support Goodwin Freight Services proposal to change the road name to "Calibre".

Regards

Jan Goodwin

MODBRIM PTY LTD

A.B.N. 34 114 428 170 128 Commercial Street, Kaniva, Vic, 3419. Ph: 03 5392 2896 Email: modbrim@gmail.com

West Wimmera Shire Council 25 Baker Street Kaniva VIC 3419

Dear Shire Councillors,

As a landholder with property adjoined to Dennis Merretts Road I support Goodwin Freight Services proposal to change the road name to "Calibre".

Regards,

Barry Hawker

Blume.